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COMPUTER APPOINTMENTS RETURN TO THE STRATFORD PUBLIC LIBRARY 
With case numbers dropping and Provincial restrictions beginning to ease, the Stratford Public Library will once 
again be offering appointments for public computer use, Wifi access, and photocopying, printing, or scanning 
services. These appointments, which permit up to ten customers in the library at a time, will begin Monday, 
May 31.  

In-person Browse & Borrow appointments are expected to resume in Step 2 of the provincial reopening plan. 
Until then, the library will continue to offer contactless pick-up through our curbside service, Monday to 
Thursday 10am-8pm, Fridays & Saturdays 10am-4pm.  

Customers can also take advantage of our many digital resources:  

• Ebooks and audiobooks, movie streaming, and the latest newspapers and magazines  
• Online courses and research databases  
• Telephone and Email service to answer questions and manage accounts  
• Custom reading selection grab bags  
• Virtual programs for children, teens and adults 
• Use of the MakerSpace virtually 

 
Follow the Library’s social media channels for the latest updates on our programs and services. For detailed 
information visit splibrary.ca. 
 
# # # 
If you would like more information about this topic, please contact 
Julia Merritt, Library Director & Chief Executive Officer at 519-271-0220 x110 or JMerritt@stratford.ca.  
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